
A homework assistance program for Washington Elementary School at the Bally 

Community Center has begun! 

This “Program for After-School Students” (PASS) is open to all students in grades K 

through 5 and will meet every Wednesday in conjunction with the school 

calendar.  The program concludes at 5:15 when parents can pick up their students 

at the Center.  Registration of students can be done through the web site, 

BallyCommunityCenter.org or request information by email at 

http://www.ballycommunitycenter.org/PASS.html 
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